
  

In the past month, 3 children have been 

shot in Durham.  

A 10-year-old girl was wounded when a bullet came through 
her ceiling while she was sleeping.  
 
A 7-year-old boy was killed while riding in a car with his mom.   
 
A 14-year-old-boy was shot in the chest while playing with 
friends. 

 

Violent gun crime is robbing us of our 

future, one gunshot at a time. 

Bullets don’t 

have names  

on them. 

 

Think 

before  

you  

shoot. 

We can stop shootings and killings if we work together. 

Learn more & get involved: 

Facebook:  @BullCityUnited32 

Twitter:  @BullCityUnited 

  

Bull City United 

42 B Ridgeway, Durham, NC 27703 

(919) 695-5092 
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